
February 2, 2023 
     
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Palatine Park District will conduct a 
public hearing to review its Budget and Appropriations Ordinance for the 
fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024 during its regular meeting on February 
13, 2024. The meeting will begin at 5:00 p.m. A copy of the proposed 
ordinance is posted at the Community Center located at 250 E. Wood Street, 
Palatine, Illinois with Park Board Secretary Lisa Allie. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Allie 
Executive Assistant/Board Secretary 
Palatine Park District 
250 E. Wood St. 
Palatine, IL  60067 


